
SNCT 
UPDATE 

December 2017

A meeting of the Scottish Negotiating Committee 
for Teachers (SNCT) has been arranged for 

Monday 18 December 2017.  

This meeting should conclude discussions on the 
pay award for teachers 2017/18.

Details will be issued to representatives as soon as 
possible. Members are advised to check the EIS 

website for the latest information.
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